On behalf of the entire University of Applied Sciences Burgenland as well as personally, I would like to express our heartfelt condolences for the great loss of Dean Prof. Michal Drodz. Michal was not only a distinguished scientist and valued cooperation partner, but also a dear friend for many years. He fought his illness unprecedentedly, never lost heart or sight of his goals, and even in the face of his own death, he was even more concerned about the welfare of his fellow human beings than his own. We will miss him greatly as a person and as an example to us all - may he rest in peace.

With kindest regards from Eisenstadt,

Prof. (FH) Mag. Dr. Michael Roither, MBA Vice Rector for International Affairs

Prof. (FH) Mag. Dr. Michael Roither, MBA

Vice Rector for International Affairs

Program Director Digital Media and Communication (MA)



University of Applied Sciences Burgenland

Campus 1, A-7000 Eisenstadt Mobile: +43 664 13 55 459

E-Mail: michael.roither@fh-burgenland.at

Follow me on Twitter: https://twitter.com/michael_roither

Connect with me on LinkedIn: https://at.linkedin.com/in/roither